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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Exceptional Closure 

Yesterday evening a letter from Michelle McIlveen, Minister of Education, 

informed schools that Monday 19 September 2022 was to be registered as 

an Exceptional Closure Day. She stated that ‘all schools should close to 

observe the Bank Holiday’ as there would be a reduction of public services 

which includes the Education Authority’s provision of school meals and 

transport. 

As a result, St. John’s P.S. will be closed on Monday and will reopen on 

Tuesday 20th September as usual. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

Yours sincerely, 

Louise McKnight 
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